GOVERNMENT OF NAGALAND
OFFICE OF THE DEPUTY COMMISSIONER
KOHIMA; NAGALAND.
Tel. No. 0370-2290355, Fax-2292285, Email.dckma-ngl@nic.in

ORDER
Dated Kohima the 28" April’ 2020.

No. DCK/CON/COVID-19/2020/ > # 2 - In continuation to the earlier Order dated
Kohima the 19" of April’ 2020 and considering the overall prevailing situation within Kohima
District and as a precautionary measure to encourage social distancing due to COVID-19 pandemic
crisis, the Lockdown measures in Kohim District will continue as notified earlier till the 03" of May’
2020. Therefore, it is re-iterated that the restrictions for shop openings days and timings, public
movements and vehicular movements as notified earlier stands.

The directives are issued for strict compliance of all concerned.
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(GREGORY THEJAWELIE) NCS
Deputy Commissioner
Kohima ; Nagaland



